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Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 

Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 

Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 

Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 
Joseph (Joe) Moran, Denny Barry, Kitty McCarthy, Noelle Wallis, 

Josie O’Brien, William O’Sullivan, Rose Cooney, Ned Hankard,  

Margaret Braham, Maurice (Mossie) Cunningham, James O’Brien,  

John O’Callaghan, Mary (Molly) Collins, Con & Nellie Moynihan,   

Nora May O’Brien, 

May They Rest in Peace. 
 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

Tadhg Joseph Byrne, Mason Levi Harte-Kelly 

Who were recently Baptised 

 

Saint Teresa of Calcutta  

A Talk on the Dignity of The Human Person in the Eyes of The 

Saint of Our Times. 

Holy Rosary Church Midleton:                                                     

on THURSDAY SEPT. 29TH 

Programme:  

7.30pm.          MASS on the Feast of the       

Archangels Michael, Gabriel and Raphael. Mass 

will be Offered for the protection of the unborn. 

8.10pm:          Talk by Susan Conroy. Susan worked  

with Mother Teresa in Calcutta for  two years and 

developed a strong friendship with Mother Teresa. 

Benediction will be celebrated after the talk.  
Everybody is very welcome. 

Autumn Stations  

The Town Stations will commence on Monday October 3rd. 

Envelopes for Station Offerings are available at the back of the 

church. 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible 

 Would you like to know a bit more about the Bible? We will be 

offering an eight-session programme called ‘Unlocking the 

Mystery of the Bible’ in the months of October and November. 

Sessions will take place on Monday evenings or Tuesday 

mornings. Application forms at back of the church or from the 

parish office. 

 

Hospital Confessions and Anointings, on Friday next, September 30th 

at 11.20am. in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel. 

 

Computer Classes at St. Mary’s High School. 

A “Log on Learn” computer class will commence on Monday, 

October 3rd – 4.00pm – 5.00pm at St. Mary’s High School and 

will run for 4 weeks. Transition Year students will instruct 

Senior Citizens in basic computer skills. Anyone interested please 

contact Joan at the school office – 4631973. 

The Ballintotis Tuesday Club returns on Tuesday 27th 

September 2.30pm – 4.30pm at Ballintotis Community Centre. 

Club Activities for some interesting prizes and names will be 

taken for the half day tour on Tuesday, 11th October to 

Blackwater Garden Centre, light lunch and Chalk Painting 

demonstration.  New Members welcome. 

 

The Collection for the Education of Seminarians last weekend 

amounted to €3,700.00, a very generous amount, for which we 

thank you most sincerely. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


